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You don't often get email fron_Leam why this is important

We are very concerned with Rampion's plans for moving their huge low loaders from
the holding compound at Oakendene along the A272 into Kent Street. The amount of
time the ever -busy A272 will be held up for is ridiculous. People will be trying to use
the small lanes to avoid the queues and any of the residents trying to get to
appointments or work are really going to struggle.

The idea of these large vehicles negotiating a small rural lane like Kent Street is crazy.
A massive number of trees and hedges will need to be grubbed up to enable these

vehicles to turn in and out.
Peter & Patricia Fairhall
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